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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF SINGAPORE, 12TH MAY 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Singapore to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We welcome the inclusion of all children with moderate to severe special education needs in the Compulsory Education Act. We however remain concerned about the insufficient quantitative and qualitative data on children with disabilities and their needs. 

In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, Zambia wishes to recommend to Singapore the following:

1. Become a party to core international human rights instruments and their Optional Protocols. 
2. Prohibit and criminalise corporal punishment as a sentence for child offenders. 

3. Ensure victims of trafficking are provided with adequate protection and support, including by establishing separate, well equipped shelters with trained staff to address their specific needs and concerns. 

We wish to conclude by wishing Singapore a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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